
                                                                                            
 

 

 

 

 

8th January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

WOW Day – Tuesday 14th January – STARGAZERS DAY 

 
Year 5 Children are going to have an amazing day with virtual reality headsets to coincide with their Stargazers topic!  

  

Visiting experts will be here to transport the children into a virtual reality world.   

The whole class will blast off into space, piloting their research vessels around our solar system.  They will be fully 

immersed in their learning and who knows, we could have a budding astronaut in our midst. 

 

We are subsidising this event, but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3 please.  We want these types of 

events to continue, but unfortunately without your contributions, they cannot happen.   

 

Please give contributions to the office or your teachers in named envelopes with the slip below completed.   

  

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Hunt, Mrs Colledge and Mrs Blackwell 

Year 5 Teachers 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 5 - WOW DAY – STARGAZERS DAY  – Tuesday 14th January 2020 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………………………    Class……………………. 

 

 I enclose £3 contribution to the Stargazers Day 

 

 I have paid a contribution of £3 via parentpay 

 

 I would like to use my Pupil Premium vouchers 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………Parent / Carer 

The Grange School 

Staverton Road, Daventry,   

Northamptonshire NN11 4HW 

 

T: 01327 705785 

F: 01327 709729 

 

www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk 

 


